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Doctoral Consortium Call for Nominations

The International Conference on Information Systems invites nominations for its 2014 Doctoral Consortium 
(DC), to be held Wednesday 10th December (evening) to the end of Friday 12th December 2014 (departure on 
Saturday 13th). Attendees are expected to attend for the full extent of the DC.

The consortium provides students who are doing their doctoral dissertations with the chance to present and 
obtain comments on their research, to hear about the work of their peers at other universities, and to gain an 
understanding of what academic and research careers are all about. It also offers students opportunities to make 
new friendships with other students and leading academics from around the globe. 

Students nominated by their respective institutions must complete three separate documents and then submit 
them through the online submission system. For details on the document requirements, the online submission 
process, and other DC information, please visit: http://icis2014.aisnet.org/index.php/doctoral-consortium.
 
Consortium Eligibility

Participation in the consortium is by invitation only. Each university may submit only one nominee. If two units of 
a university hold separate memberships in AIS, they each may submit one nominee from their respective unit. 
Each student selected for the Consortium is expected to attend all Consortium meetings and activities, from the 
opening on Wednesday evening to the closing on Friday evening. Candidates who are not able to make this 
commitment to the Consortium should not apply. 

Ph.D. students currently working on Information Systems dissertation are eligible for nomination. Candidates 
should have successfully defended their thesis proposals prior to December 1, 2014, although they need not 
have defended their proposals before the submission deadline. Students who will have defended their final 
dissertations prior to December 1, 2014 are not eligible.

Consortium Venue

The event will be held at Castaways Resort (http://www.castaways.co.nz/), a coastal cliff top location, 
described as one of Auckland's most stunning conference venues, situated just 50 minutes from the centre of 
Auckland (location TBA). 

Submission Deadline:
Wednesday 30 April 2014 at midnight New Zealand Daylight Time (UTC/GMT + 13 hours).
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